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Avista advises of potentially hazardous river conditions between 
Cabinet Gorge Dam and Lake Pend Oreille on Nov. 17 and Nov. 18 
Be aware that the water levels can change without warning 
 
SPOKANE, Wash. Nov. 5, 2018: Water flowing through Cabinet Gorge Dam will come 
to a standstill Nov. 17 and Nov. 18 to facilitate a high-resolution bathymetric survey of 
the tailrace (channel that carries water away from the hydroelectric plant). This is a 
routine, Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) mandated inspection related to 
dam safety and is required to occur once every five years.  
 
Clark Fork River water flows will be extremely low between Cabinet Gorge Dam and 
Lake Pend Oreille between 8:30 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. on Nov. 17 and Nov. 18. As a 
result, lower elevation navigation hazards that people are not familiar with are likely to 
be present and boat ramps may not be usable. In addition, water flows will change 
rapidly and without warning during this time.   
 
To increase public safety and awareness, signs will be posted at river access sites 
along the river. Waterway users should always be alert to signs of such changes and 
exercise the highest level of personal caution and safety.  

Avista Corp. is an energy company involved in the production, transmission and 
distribution of energy as well as other energy-related businesses. Avista Utilities is the 
operating division that provides electric service to 382,000 customers and natural gas to 
347,000 customers. Its service territory covers 30,000 square miles in eastern 
Washington, northern Idaho and parts of southern and eastern Oregon, with a 
population of 1.6 million. Alaska Energy and Resources Company is an Avista 
subsidiary that provides retail electric service in the city and borough of Juneau, Alaska, 
through its subsidiary Alaska Electric Light and Power Company. Avista stock is traded 
under the ticker symbol "AVA."  For more information about Avista, please visit 
www.avistacorp.com. 

Avista Corp. and the Avista Corp. logo are trademarks of Avista Corporation.  
 
-1841- 
 

mailto:david.vowels@avistacorp.com
http://www.myavista.com/
http://www.aelp.com/
http://www.avistacorp.com/

